COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.
26th June, 1950.

Dear 8ir,

I beg to acknowledge the recelpt of your letter
of the 23rd instant respecting the Survey of the Wood
Motorship "C.F.H.", and to say that, in the circumstances,
the Society's Surveyor at Plymouth is being instructed
to glve the case the necessary attention.

Yours faithfully,

Tlerk to the
Classification Committes.

He Ge G. Clarke, Esq.,
Messrs. H. & H. Clarke,
Cross Tree,

Braunton,

Devon.
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